
Previously Bayside Ped’n Pedal

Where: Crosswalk @ Pelham & Brown Deer Road 
Time: 7:50-8:10AM and 3:30-3:50PM

Bayside Middle School is joining thousands of other schools to
celebrate the physical benefits of walking and bicycling and to

promote safe crosswalk habits.

Interested in being a parent volunteer? Please email jlcarlson5698@gmail.com.

The Crosswalk at Pelham and Brown Deer Road will be monitored
by the Bayside Police Department and parent volunteers will

facilitate safe crossing habits. 

Why  Brown Deer Road? Brown Deer Road is a dangerous crossing
even with blinking safety lights and signage. By reinforcing safe
crossing practices for students, we will help them become more

active and aware crossers. 

We encourage all students who can walk, bike or roll to school to
participate. Parents and Caregivers should review Pedestrian

Safety and Bicyclist Safety information with their children. Learn
more at walkbiketoschool.org.

 Wednesday, October 4th
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